DEPARTMENT OF CHEMISTRY

Dr. G. W. Thiessen, Ph. D. Chairman, Chemistry Department Monmouth College Monmouth, Ill.

Dear Dr. Thiessen:

This letter was purposely delayed because I knew that I could not forget the Conference of College Chemistry Teachers or the wonderful hospitality of Monmouth College.

Please accept my sincere gratitude for the many kindnesses shown to Mr. Lawrence Motiff and myself while on your campus. I am happy that the C. and E. News gave so much space to the event for which your college deserves well merited praise and recognition. May the Centennial Celebration of Monmouth College be a good omen of the success for the years to come.

Very gratefully yours,

Queter Q. Arith, O. Graem. Rev. Peter P. Pritzl, O. Praem. Chairman, Chemistry Department

St. Norbert College